
November 2021 Meeting Summary

Meeting Commenced: 4.00pm

Present: Louis Koolen, Julie Sadler, Peter Mackey, Ruth Griffin, Wendy Mitchell, Leon 
Babinski, Julieanne Perceval, Margo Burnet,
 Anne Grayden
Apologies:

Busines Arising:
1. Our safe to be re-located in storeroom
2. Club phone purchased
3. December 8th lunch – one main (salmon or chicken) with bread rolls, tea & coffee plus
wine
4. Lessons – Eunice thinking about evening lessons in January; Wendy workshops perhaps
February

Correspondence:
Alan Bustany decided not to continue as Zonal Councillor

Treasurer’s Report:
Noted we’d averaged 5 tables a session on RB

Tournament Organiser’s Report:
1. All multi session events to be held on a Thursday (all day) – no RB on those days

Masterpoint Secretary’s Report:
Capitation fees for ABF 2021 were reduced by $6.10. Notice received after payments made
so we deduct this amount when renewing fees this year.

General Business:
1. New members – Kerry Garnsey & Clifford Stratton
2. Charity Day to be held in Allstars Lounge
3. Mudgee bridge holiday moved to early/mid-March 2022
4. New tournament Regulation When bidding boxes are in use, after the opening lead is faced
players are to return the bidding cards to the boxes, with the exception of the final contract.
5. Will approach CCLC to cut music from our space
Meeting closed at: 5.40pm


